




























For your English this week we will be using our new class text ‘We’re going on a bear hunt’ by Michael Rosen. This links with our topic ‘great explorers’. 

Please follow this link to hear the story read by Michael Rosen. Or you can read the story yourself (it is attached to the blog).

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0gyI6ykDwds 

Attached to the blog is a booklet of activities which are all based on the text. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Use the week to complete the activities at your own pace. Have fun! 
